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Jamey,

Please stop Fowler Creek LLC from moving forward with this project. My neighbors and I love the peace
and quiet around our homes. This development would completely change the environment. Our
community is growing faster than our town can keep up with and this would only increase the amount of
people in the area. Our peaceful environment that we have been blessed with should not be exploited for
financial gain. I ask you to please stop this project from moving forward to preserve the way of life in my
community.

Thank you for your time,
Colton Park
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